
 

Port of Fleetwood 

NOTICE to MARINERS 21 of 2023 

  
DIVING OPERATIONS – 29th November to 1st December 2023 

 
Mariners are hereby advised that diving operations for routine maintenance on the Inner 
and Outer Lock Gates will commence on 29th November and are expected to complete on  
1st December 2023. 

 
Diving will take place over both the High and low water periods and some restrictions to 
normal navigation can be expected during the diving. 

 
Any vessel wishing to enter or depart from Wyre Dock or Fish Dock should only do so after 
they have contacted Fleetwood Dock on VHF Channel 12 or by Tel 01253 872351 to agree 
safe passage. 

 

Steve Hearn 
Marine Manager 

28th November 2023                                                                       


